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I am a member of Multiple Gun Rights organizations. Maryland Shall Issue, Associated 
Gun Clubs, Maryland State Rifle and Pistol Association, and the National Rifle Association. I am 
a certified Range Safety Officer with the NRA. I am a firearms collector and competitor. I oppose 
HB1104. 

 This bill doesn’t make any sense. The “Or” in this bill makes it very confusing. It would 
be very difficult to comply with this bill. I don’t see any data that tells us that loans of 
regulated firearms are driving the violent crime issue in this state. It is already illegal to do a 
face to face private sale of a regulated firearm.  

I request an unfavorable report. 
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